
 

 

 

 

Bedale Mobile Service 

 

We recently asked your views on some key areas about our plans to restore the Post Office service 

in the local community of Hunton. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that we have restored the Post Office service with the introduction 

of a permanent Mobile Hosted Outreach service. The new Mobile Post Office service in Hunton 

opened on Wednesday 2 December 2020.  

 

To accommodate the new Hunton Mobile service, we, have also made some minor changes to 

the opening hours to the current Mobile services at Crakehall, West Witton, Newton Le Willows 

and Snape. These changes took effect from week commencing Monday 30 November 2020.  

 

We do understand that for some customers the opening times may be less convenient than for 

others. However, we do consider that the new opening times reflect customer usage and will 

allow us to maintain a Post Office service to the community for the longer term. We will continue 

to review and monitor service on an on-going basis, and should customer usage increase 

significantly, consideration would be given to adjusting service times accordingly. 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


